
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

OFFICE OF COUNTY COUNSEL 
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3960 ORANGE STREET, SUITE 500 

RIVERSIDE, CA 92501-3674 

TELEPHONE: 951/955-6300 
FAX: 951/955-6322 & 951/955-6363 

 
 

 

 

December 28, 2020 

 

 

VIA U.S. MAIL & EMAIL: Scott@mcmillanlaw.us  

 

Scott A. McMillan, Esq. 

The McMillan Law Firm 

4670 Nebo Drive, Suite 200 

La Mesa, CA 91941-5230 

 

Re: CPRA:  General Election, dated December 18, 2020 

 Demand for Inspection or Production of Public Records Numbers 1-63 

 

Dear Mr. McMillan: 

 

Our office represents the County of Riverside, including the Registrar of Voters, for all purposes.  

 

This correspondence will confirm receipt of your Public Records Act request dated December 

18, 2020. Under the CPRA, our response to your request is due on or before December 28, 2020.  

 

Pursuant to Government Code section 6253(c), a fourteen (14) day extension is required to 

search for, collect, and appropriately examine a voluminous amount of separate and distinct 

records that are demanded in your request. Additionally, it may be necessary to compile data 

related to your electronic records request. In light of necessary extension, you may expect a 

response to your request no later than January 11, 2021.  

 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned 

directly at (951) 955-6300. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

GREGORY P. PRIAMOS 

County Counsel 

 

Ronak N. Patel  

 

RONAK N. PATEL  

Deputy County Counsel 

 

RNP:meq 
 


